
MEMORANDUM 

 

Date:  September 27, 2021 

To:  Selectboard 

From:  Josh Arneson, Town Manager 

RE:  Site inspection for Public Hearing To Consider Discontinuance Of A 
Portion Of The Class 4 Section Of Town Highway 20 Also Known As 
Williams Hill Road And/Or Palmer Road 

 

 

In an email dated September 26, 2021 Selectboard Member Bard Hill confirmed that he had completed 

the site visit.  



Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Hill view

1 message

Bard Hill <bardrhill@gmail.com>
To: Christine Werneke <christine.werneke@richmondvt.org>, josh arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Had a chance to walk the site…
Have a great day.
Bard






Sent from my iPhone


